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Circular 28/2019 

 

Evergreen Noordhoek         Tel: 021 0014 312 
Glencairn Express Way       
Fish Hoek 
7975 
 

          5 November 2019 
  
 
 

Dear Resident, 
 
MAINTENANCE TECHNICIAN: NADEEM FREDERICKS 
 
We are pleased to welcome Nadeem Fredericks to our team as a Maintenance Technician.  Nadeem 
has worked for Evergreen Lifestyle Villages for the last seven years where he started in the 
Refurbishment Department and then moving on to Evergreen Muizenberg as a Handy Man and 
assisting the Maintenance Technician.   
 
He was recently promoted to Maintenance Technician for both Evergreen Noordhoek & Evergreen at 
Lake Michelle. 
 
Nadeem will be responsible for the co-ordination and dealing with the day-to-day maintenance 
requirements in and around the village. 
 
I am sure you will join me in welcoming Nadeem to the team and wish him everything of the best. 
 
Please remember to log all maintenance / snag issues with the office directly by completing a 
maintenance form or via email. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kim Whitworth 
Village Manager Evergreen Noordhoek 
Email: kimw@evergreenlifestyle.co.za 
Ext. 2400 
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